*IMPORTANT UPDATE *

There has been a delay in combining Sandy Township
utility billing and The City of DuBois utility billing.

This delay is due to technical issues with our meter reading software.

Please do not change any of your payment methods until futher notice.

Once our software merges, you will receive the new bills with instructions on
how and where to pay.

We appreciate your patience during this transition.

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 814-371-4220.

Thank you.




